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Monday Market Report: 08/24/2021 

Happy Monday everyone! The good news continues for anyone looking to spend some money on plywood 

anytime soon. Pricing is down closer to “normal” trading levels, but OSB pushed up for the first time in two months. 

That could mean we’re nearing the bottom, but that remains to be seen.  

Lumber continues to push down in most regions and species, but southern yellow pine has held and pushed 

up in some cases for several weeks especially in 2” dimensional and 4” timbers. Decking and boards have started to 

come down a little bit, but 1” s4s lumber is still well above the rest of the regional market pricing on forestry items. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to me with any specific questions or feedback on the Report or anything else in the world 

of lumber. The entire Lodge Lumber team is dedicated to being a valued partner to our customers, vendors, and to our 

community. We look forward to talking with you all soon! 

 

Andrew Harris – Sales Manager  

andrew@lodgelumber.com 

 

 

 

For quotes and orders, email lodgeteam@lodgelumber.com or call us 713-672-6679 

https://www.lodgelumber.com/contact/ 
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